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Memo No: GKCIET/Acad./03/2025/05 Date: 24.01.2025

NOTICE
Enrolment & Payment of Even Semester (2"9/4%/6™") Fee of Diploma for 2024-25

Classes for all Even Semester (2"%/4"/6™") Diploma programs has began on January 2025, as announced by the
WBSCT&VE&SD vide Memo. No.: WBSCTVESD/TED/2024-25/2411 dated. 30-09-2024.

All students in the Even Semester (2"%/4"/6") of the 3-year Diploma programs are requested to register online for
the 2024-25 session using the Google link provided below:

Google link: https://forms.qle/P9Zd1CQ1d5Z2V52eH8

All the students need to pay the semester fee online in the GKCIET payment link.

Readmission Case: Students seeking re-admission in to the Even (2nd/4th/6th) semester for this session, should
not use the link provided above. Instead, they must physically visit to the academic section and complete all
formalities by 10" February, 2025. Once re-admitted, students are required to attend ongoing classes regularly
and participate in all theoretical and sessional exams for the respective semester they are re-admitted into.

The details of the fee to be paid for the even semester is given below:

Semester Fees
Rs. 385/- (except TFW allotted student)
TFW Candidates: Rs. 85/-

For the Diploma students of 2, 4" & 6™ semester

*Any additional/excess fees submitted by students may be adjusted on submission of proper documents at
Academic Section.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

sd/-
Assistant Registrar

Copy to: (Academic)

e Deans, HoDs, Exam Coordinator through e-mail

System Manager, GKCIET, Malda for uploading the notice into the Institute website
Deputy Registrar (Fin.), GKCIET, Malda for kind information please

Registrar, GKCIET, Malda for kind information please

Director, GKCIET, Malda for kind information please
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